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St Margaret's C of E
Primary School

Newsletter
Attendance for the week ending 21/01/2022:    94.89%

S P R I N G  1  W E E K  3

Dear All, 

Not only has there been some fantastic learning taking place inside the classrooms but also outside the classroom too. We
welcomed Falconry UK to St Margaret's where the children had the opportunity to hold some rather unusual species of birds
and finished the week with a Healthy Lifestyle workshop where the children took part in fitness circuits and learnt about
what being 'healthy' actually means. Next week, the children are taking part in STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering
and Maths) workshops as well as Scootfit sessions! 

As you will be aware from the letter Miss Dairo and Mr Cooke, our Leaders of Learning, sent yesterday, the Public Service
element of the Young Transformers programme is now live! It aims to use our 5C strands in service of the school and the
wider community. Every Public Servant will have the opportunity to make a difference to how the school operates and be the
voices for change. To remind you, in order to be a Public Servant, Key Stage 1 children will be appointed on a half-termly
basis, giving every child the chance to fulfil a Public Servant Role. Key Stage 2 children will be applying to their teacher for
the roles. This will include stating what skills they currently have for the role and why they would be an effective and
inspiring Public Servant. The roles being advertised are: Playground Monitor, Playground Buddy, Teacher Helper,
Classroom Monitor, Computer Monitor, Book Monitor and Eco-Warrior. We hope that you are excited about the Public
Service element of Young Transformers as we are and give your support to your children as they aspire to be difference
makers at school and in the community.

This week, for Collective worship, the pupils have been continuing their theme of Dignity and Respect, by learning about
humility. They took a close look at our Bible verse of the week: Do nothing out of selfish ambition or vain conceit. Rather, in
humility value others above yourselves. (Philippians 2:3). The pupils have looked at how they react in certain situations and
how being humble is a great characteristic to have. How can you show humility in your lives?

I pray you have a wonderful weekend,

Mrs Bannon
Head of School 



Well done to the following children for being awarded with 
Stars of the Week on the week ending: 

21st January 2022



Shaiawn
Reception

Eyfs Presentation Eyfs Progress

Ks1 Presentation Ks1 Progress

Ks2 Presentation

Sai P
Reception

Aydin
Year 2

Oveena
Year 1

Valentina
Year 4 

Ks2 Progress
Larissa
Year 4



The next 
School Nurse drop in

session is:



9th February
9am - 10am

Nurse Drop Ins Parent Pay
If you have not yet

done so, please
activate your Parent
Pay account. You can
ask the school office

for an activation
letter which will

guide you through
activating the account.



This makes it so much

easier to make
payments and keep

track of all
outstanding debts.



Thank you 

Entering and
Exiting the school 
The intercom can be hard

to hear the office.
Please press the buzzer,

when a member of the
office team answer, to

enter the school push the
gate and to exit, please

pull the gate. 



Thank you






